Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

From: Anderson, Kevin <kevin.anderson@walgreens.com>

Sent: Friday, February 05, 2016 8:20 AM

To: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

Cc: Anderson, Kevin

Subject: RE: New Case Worker for Site Cleanup Program Case No. RO0003158, Walgreens

Sunol, 9494 Koopman Road, Sunol, CA

Hi Anne,
Please let me know if you there is anything you need from us.
Thanks,

Kevin Anderson
Manager, Supply Chain

Walgreen Co. | 2370 E. Main St. | Woodland, CA 95776
Telephone 530 406 7771

Member of Walgreens Boots Alliance

This email message, including attachments, may contain information that is proprietary, confidential, privileged and/or exempt
from disclosure. Please hold it in confidence to protect privilege and confidentiality. If you are not the intended recipient, then
please notify the sender and delete this message. Any viewing, copying, publishing, disclosure, distribution of this information, or
the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of this message by unintended recipients is prohibited and may constitute a
violation of the Electronic Communications Privacy Act.

From: Akins, Christopher

Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2016 5:36 PM

To: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; NFujita@sfwater.org:; Winey, Colleen, Zone 7; Jacobson, Eric;
don.ashton@us.bureauveritas.com; Anderson, Kevin; Whitehurst, Chris

Subject: Re: New Case Worker for Site Cleanup Program Case No. RO0003158, Walgreens Sunol, 9494 Koopman Road,
Sunol, CA

Anne,
Thanks for the update. | am no longer working in California and am based out of Florida currently. Kevin Anderson took
over the fleet manager position at the Woodland Walgreens Distribution Center and would be the main contact. | have

copied him in on this reply.

Thanks,
Chris

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 4, 2016, at 19:39, Jurek, Anne, Env. Health <Anne.Jurek@acgov.org> wrote:

Dear Mr. Akins,



I am respectfully informing you that | am the new case worker at Alameda County Environmental Health
for your site. Jerry Wickham retired on January 22, 2016 and | took over the case on January 23. Please
contact me in the future with any questions pertaining to the case at (510) 567-6721 or via e-mail at
anne.jurek@acgov.org.

| look forward to working with you.
Sincerely,

Anne Jurek

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy

Alameda, CA 94502

(510) 567-6721



